
From: Chris Lyons
To: mephmanx@gmail.com
Subject: Chris Recommendation
Date: Sunday, June 2, 2019 1:59:18 PM

From: Parker, Gary G - Wilkes Barre, PA
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 4:16 PM
To: Lyons, Christopher W - Wilkes Barre, PA <christopher.w.lyons@usps.gov>
<mailto:%3cchristopher.w.lyons@usps.gov%3e>
Subject: Chris Recommendation

It is my pleasure to recommend Chris Lyons for the position of software developer. I worked with Chris as his
business analyst and project lead at the US Postal Service.

Chris has lead development efforts on many critical USPS.com applications. Chris is often brought in to redesign
and refactor software and always completes his tasks in a timely manner. He is also part of the team that develops
proof of concept applications for the USPS innovation team. Chris has documented the frameworks he has
developed and his code is used as a reference software implementation for new development. Chris is enjoys
learning new skills and is always ready to take on new challenges. He is one of the top developers I have worked
with in my time at the US Postal Service.

I hope you will consider Chris Lyons for a job as a software developer. I am confident that he can meet any
challenge you place before him, and I believe you would be pleased with his work should you choose to hire him.
Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or want to discuss his qualifications further. I can be reached at
570-830-5918 or via email at gary.g.parker@usps.gov<mailto:gary.g.parker@usps.gov>.
Sincerely,
Gary Parker
Business Project Leader
US Postal Service

Gary Parker
Business Project Leader
Wilkes-Barre Solutions Center
o 570.830.5918
m 570.209.1993
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